

## **BEVERLY HIGH SCHOOL**

Elizabeth Taylor

Principal

btaylor@beverlyschools.org

100 Sohier Road
Beverly, Massachusetts 01915
Telephone (978) 921-6132
Fax (978) 927-9460

Julie Angelo Assistant Principal

jangelo@beverlyschools.org

Jennifer DeStefano, Assistant Principal

jdestefano@beverlyschools.org

Mark Thomas Assistant Principal

mthomas@beverlyschools.org

The Honorable Michael P. Cahill Beverly City Hall 191 Cabot Street Beverly, MA 01915

Dear Mayor Cahill,

I am requesting permission to declare various paperback books and texts as surplus property.

I have had department facilitators identify which books are no longer used by their departments. These books have been unused for several years and have been stored in the school bookroom. We need additional space in the building so reducing the amount of storage that we need is crucial.

If you require any further information, please let me know.

Sincerely

Elizabeth Taylor

Principal, Beverly High School